From: Bowler, Timothy

Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2012 8:09 AM
To: james_m_parrott@who.eop.gov
Subject: Re: Great job

Thanks Jim

----- Original Message -----

From: Parrott, Jim [mailto:James M Parrott@who.eop.gov]

Sent: Saturday, August 18, 2012 08:06 AM

To: Miller, Mary; LeCompte, Jenni; Stegman, Michael; Bowler, Timothy; Anderson, Matthew; Weideman, Christian;
Moore, Megan; Chepenik, Adam; Dash, Eric

Subject: Great job

Team Tsy,

You guys did a remarkable job on the PSPAs this week. You delivered on a policy change of enormous importance that's
actually being recognized as such by the outside world (or the reasonable parts anyway), and as a credit to the Secretary
and the President. It was a very high risk exercise, which could have gone sideways on us any number of ways, but it
didn't- great great work.

USTO00503985





